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DEALER ALERT
SAAB SUSPENDS  

WARRANTY COVERAGE

Saab has announced that it has suspended warranty coverage on all vehicles  
sold in North America. 

At this point we are unaware of any alternative arrangements to handle Saab 
warranty issues. Members selling used Saabs that would normally be covered 
by a Saab warranty are advised to disclose that the manufacturer’s warranty is 
not in effect. 

General Motors may cover warranty claims on vehicles originally sold prior to 
February, 2010, when GM owned Saab.

A pdf of a story from Automotive News is attached to this Dealer Alert.

The UCDA will provide updates as more information becomes available.






